Appendix J Fire Department Memorandum
Regarding Street Vacation



(
FORM, GEN, 160 (Rev. 6-80) CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

May 28, 2015

TO: Edmond Yew, Manager
Department of Public Works,
Bureau of Engineering
Attention: Danny Ho

FROM: Fire Department
SUBJECT: STREET VACATION NO. E1401273
(Hacienda Drive from Coldwater Canyon Avenue to its Westerly Terminus

and Coldwater Canyon Avenue (Airspace Vacation) Approximately 520
Feet Northerly of Hacienda Drive - VAC-E1401273)

RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Fire Department has no objection to this Street Vacation.

The applicant is further advised that all subsequent contact regarding these conditions must be
with the Hydrant and Access Unit. This would include clarification, verification of condition
compliance and plans or building permit applications, etc., and shall be accomplished BY
APPOINTMENT ONLY, in order to assure that you receive service with a minimum amount of
waiting please call (213) 482-6502. You should advise any consultant representing you of this

requirement as well.

RALPH M. TERRAZAS
Fire Chief

John N. Vidovich, Fire Marshal
Bureau of Fire Prevention and Public Safety
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